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3rd Expert Seminar
SAFETY IS THE
MOST IMPORTANT
On 11.03.2022 took place the 3rd
expert seminar organized by the
Centre  for  Security  Studies  and
Education  of  the  University  of
Wrocław and Terrorism Prevention
Centre of Exellence.
The  online  event  on  raising  awareness  of  current
asymmetric  threats  and  terrorist  prevention  and
education was attended by UWr employees:  faculty
security  officers,  equal  treatment  officers,
representatives  of  central  administration  and
management  of  the  University  of  Wrocław.

The seminar  was  a  continuation  of  a  research and
education project dedicated to the field of education in
Poland, carried out by the Centre for Security Studies
and  Education  of  the  University  of  Wrocław  and
Terrorism Prevention Centre of Exellence.

Information  published  by  the  Centre  for  Security
Studies and Education of the University of Wrocław:
https://uni.wroc.pl/seminarium-eksperckie-bezpieczens
two-jest-najwazniejsze-uczelnie-pl/
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